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MoF/DNP/CPPMD-07/2021-22/1172                                                                            22n d January, 2022 

 
Auction Postponement Notice 

 
This is to inform all the potential bidders that owing to the surge in the COVID cases in the 

community, the DNP would like to postpone the Sealed Bid Auction scheduled on 29th January, 2022 

till further notice. Once the lockdown is lifted will announce the new submission deadline at least a 

week in advance.  

 

The inconvenience caused is highly regretted. 

 

Off. Director General 

DNP, MoF 


